
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Catholic Life & Mission 
 
This week, Year 1 led our whole school Collective Worship on the theme of ‘Love of Neighbour’.  
They demonstrated their love of faith through this wonderfully reverent pupil led worship.  
Year 1 asked us to consider how we will show compassion and love to others this week.  
Thank you to our Parents/Carers and wider community who attended worship this week. It is  
always a pleasure to share in these special spiritual moments with our school community. 
 
 
Our Student Leadership Team have also been busy  
monitoring RE displays and collective worship spaces 
across school this week. These amazing school ambassadors 
even provided detailed feedback to staff on what they were  
doing well and areas to further develop. I am so grateful to 
our Student Leadership Team for their dedication to  
monitoring the Catholic Life & Mission of our school with such  
commitment and enthusiasm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
First Aid Training  
 
Patience Class commenced their St John’s Ambulance   
First Aid Training this week. Pupils created actions to  
remind and prompt them about how to call for help.  
What a super life skill our pupils our pupils are learning. 
Great work everyone!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Virtue to Live by this week is 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Times of Holy 
Mass  

 
Christ The King 

Church 

Sunday 11:00 am 
Weekdays – See 

Bulletin 
Holy Days – See 

Bulletin 

Holy Family Church  

Saturday Vigil 
5:30pm 

Sunday 9:30am 
Weekdays – see 

Bulletin 
Holy Days – see 

Bulletin 

Further 
information can be 

found on  

https://www.christ
theking-

holyfamily.org.uk/
#masstimes 
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Temple Newsam  
 
Generosity Class enjoyed a visit to Temple Newsam this  
week to learn about Queen Elizabeth I. During the day, 
our pupils became historians by using their chronology skills 
to sequence key events, interpret sources and answer key  
enquiry questions. They also experienced a portrait lesson  
and created their own collage of a typical Elizabethan. 
Finally, they enjoyed a first hand encounter with  
Good Queen Bess herself (played superbly by one of our  
very own pupils in Generosity Class!) 
What an incredible experience for everyone! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sporting News 
 
Our football team journeyed down 
to Kirkstall this week to fulfil their 
latest fixture against Beecroft Primary School. 
The team battled hard this week and 
demonstrated incredible resilience 
throughout the game. Thank you to Miss Riggs 
for arranging extra curricular opportunities for  
our pupils to enjoy. Well done Team CtK for  
being fantastic ambassadors for our school! 
 
 
 
 
 
School Holidays 2024-2025 
 
Please note the school holidays for the 2024-2025 academic year are available to view on our school  
website. Please aim to book family holidays when school is closed to minimise gaps in your child’s  
learning. Thank you for your continued support with improving attendance across school.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 30th 
January 

Year 3 Football 
League Game 

 
Tuesday 30th 

January 
Years 5 & 6 County 

Lines Workshop 
 

Wednesday 31st 
January 

Year 2/3 collective 
Worship 

 
Monday 5th 

February 
West Yorkshire 

Police Online Safety 
Visit Year 6 

 
Tuesday 6th 

February 
School Council Trip 

to Parliament 
 

Wednesday 7th 
February  

Reception Collective 
Worship 

 
Thursday 8th 

February  
Valentine’s Disco  

 
Friday 9th February 
Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
(Parents Welcome) 

 
 

Friday 9th February  
Year 6 Visit the 

Migration Museum 
& Maths City 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 



  

 
 
 
 
 
Attendance 
 
Well done to Kindness Class who are our  
attendance champions this week with a fantastic 
100% attendance. This is really impressive!   
 
Please ensure that your child attends every 
possible day and avoids any additional absence. We  
will be arranging further meetings with Parents/Carers 
to discuss attendance with those families who are  
causing some concern. Every single day makes a  
difference to your child’s future. As a school, we  
are working hard to close attainment gaps and we  
can only do this with your support.  
 
 
 
Weekly Awards 
This week, the following pupils have demonstrated the virtue of ‘Love of Neighbour’.  Well done for  
displaying virtuous behaviour in school this week! Congratulations to those pupils who achieved 
‘Star of the Week’ status this week too! Well done everyone!  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Safeguarding Team 
 
Our Safeguarding Team work closely together to ensure that our children, and their families are safe.  
Please speak to a member of the team, should you have any concerns about the safety 
of a child. Our team include Mrs. Waide, Mr. Carter, Mrs. Aslanbeigi, Miss Riggs, Mrs. Smith and 
Mrs. Clancy-Taylor 
 
 
Vacancy 
 
We are looking to recruit a new School Business Manager for our busy school office. Please share the  
following link with anyone who may be interested in working in our fantastic school.  
https://www.christthekingleeds.co.uk/our-catholic-school/vacancies 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Waide  

Attendance 

Joy 96.9% 

Kindness 100% 

Generosity 99.3% 

Patience 96.55% 

Peace 97.08% 

Faithfulness  96.9% 

Star of the Week 

Joy Imogen & Michael 

Kindness Eliana & Savannah 

Generosity Zofia & Victoria 

Patience Matthew & Andrew 

Peace Maks & Chelsea 

Faithfulness  Victor & Sophia 

Virtue 

Joy Gabriel O 

Kindness Ava 

Generosity Llorna-Leigh 

Patience Sophie 

Peace Darcie 

Faithfulness  Jake 

 
Notices 

 
 

Tickets are now 
available for the 
Valentines Disco 
(See ParentPay). 

 
 The date of the 

disco is Thursday 
8th February from 

3.20-4.20 in the 
school hall.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Applications for 
Reception 2024 

 
All applications 

should now have 
been made on the 
Leeds City Council 

website. Any 
supplementary 

information forms 
should have been 
handed into the 
school office for 
the attention of 

Mrs Waide. 
 

Any offers of 
places will be 
made in April 

2024, via the Local 
Education 
Authority. 

 

https://www.christthekingleeds.co.uk/our-catholic-school/vacancies

